Moonachie Public Schools

ROBERT L. CRAIG SCHOOL 20 WEST PARK STREET MOONACHIE, NEW JERSEY 07074

JAMES KNIPPER Superintendent/Principal jknipper@moonachleschool.org OFFICE: (201) 641-5833 FAX: (201) 641-3723

June 1, 2021

Dear 8th Grade Families.

Based on the Governor's new guidelines, there is no longer an outdoor capacity limit. With this being said, students are permitted to have additional guests attend the 8th grade outdoor graduation ceremony. Please note that the 4-pre-identified family members will get wrist bands and will be seated under the tent as close to the graduates as possible. The additional guests will sit on the blacktop behind the tent. Chairs will be set up in groups of 2 and socially distanced. These will be on a first come first serve basis for anyone else in the families who wish to attend the graduation. ALL guests must wear a facial covering/mask to and throughout the ceremony.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact the main office.

Sincerely,

James Knipper

Superintendent/Principal

JK:as